
 

 

HPE/House Shirt 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Available for purchase for all students is a HPE/House Polo Shirt. It is encouraged that families purchase this 

shirt for their child for School Carnivals and Physical Education practical lessons. Good hygiene is important 

for teenagers, and it is expected that PE students have a change of top for practical lessons. Students can 

purchase a shirt in their House colour. Please note that this shirt is not to replace the normal uniform polo 

shirt and should not be worn for a normal school day. 

 

The sizes of the polo shirt correspond with that of the normal navy blue and white uniform polo shirt. To 

place an order, please complete the order form below and submit to TADS Balaklava with appropriate 

payment. All shirts are priced at $30.00. In the past, students have personalised their shirts with their name 

or nickname on the back of the shirt. If you would like any personal printing on your shirt please indicate this 

on the order form below, this is an additional cost of $12/name. 

 

_______________________ is in ___________________________ House. 

 

 

Caitlin Hanson                            Derek Friedrichs 

Sports Coordinator             Principal 

 

Please detach and submit to TADS Balaklava 

I would like to order the following: 

 

Parent Name: ___________________________ Signed __________________________ 

Contact Phone Number: ______________________________ 

COLOUR SIZE QUANTITY COST TOTAL COST EMBROIDERY 

     

 

 


